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Your submission for this review:

I would like to lodge a strong objection to the Central Coast Council submission to IPART for a 34% increase in our yearly
water rates. Having just been hit with a massive 45% increase in our council rates i don't understand how the administrators
running CCC can expect the local residence to afford such a huge hike in both rates. If IPART saw fit to reduce the water rates
in 2019 i cannot understand how council can now expect to make up that reduction plus increase further in 2022





